
                     

The Town will be working with the contractor to complete the  

project with minimum inconvenience to you.  

Thank you for your cooperation 

 

 

 

 

 
  
                                                                                            

 

WHERE: Jeffrey’s Neck Road   

 

LIMITS: Island Park Road to North Ridge 

Road 

 

BEGINS: Ongoing 

 

COMPLETION: June 2016 (30% Design) 

 

 

 

 

 

TYPE OF WORK: The Town is in the process of developing a preliminary design (approximately 30% 

complete) to raise the road surface approx. 2’ in areas in an attempt to reduce the 

occurrence of flooding and roadway closures during major storms.  The 30% design 

is due to FEMA by the end of June 2016.  Assuming that the 30% design is approved 

by FEMA, the remaining grant funding will be released to the Town for the 

completion of the roadway design and for construction. 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL  To view a copy of the draft Environmental Assessment click the following link: 

ASSESSMENT:    https://www.ipswichma.gov/DocumentCenter/View/14324/Ipswich-Jefferys-Neck-    

Rd-Flood-Protection-Draft-EA_508_20220308  

   

TRAFFIC 

CONSIDERATION: During the design phase of the project there will be limited traffic disruptions when 

performing borings along the road. 

PARKING:  Parking will not be allowed within the right of way throughout the project 

 

 

 
CONSULTANT: 

Coneco Engineers & Scientists   

 

SUPERINTENDENT: 

Kevin McHugh 

 

TOWN CONTACT: 

Frank Ventimiglia, DPW Operations Manager 

Phone: (978) 356-6612  Email: frankv@ipswich-ma.gov 
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